
 

The United States Department of Agriculture 

Food Safety and Inspection Service (FSIS)  

- Mandatory Inspection of Egg Substitutes and Freeze-Dried Egg Products 

imported into the United States 

 

On 30 October 2023, FSIS will assume jurisdiction of egg substitutes and 

freeze-dried egg products from the U.S. Food and Drug Administration and 

begin enforcing its regulations regarding the inspection of domestic and 

imported egg substitutes and freeze-dried egg products. In this connection, 

any countries currently exporting or interested in exporting the aforesaid 

products to the United States, on and after 30 October 2023, must notify 

and submit documentation to FSIS for assessment on an equivalent level 

of public health protection to FSIS’s egg products inspection system by 30 

April 2022. Otherwise, the exporting country will not be eligible to export 

egg substitutes and freeze-dried egg products to the United States on or 

after 30 October 2023 
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